
 
June 2025  
 
Dear families 
 

Medical Information Form (all parents / carers to complete for all students with / without medical needs) 

 

It is very important that we have an accurate and up-to –date record of all students’ medical needs and capture 

data on an annual basis in readiness for the next academic year. As we are updating pupil records and care plans in 

school, we would be grateful if you could confirm whether your child does or does not have any medical needs by 

completing the attached form and returning it to the academy office by Friday 27 June. 

 

If you have already notified the academy previously about your child's medical needs, please still complete this 

form. If this form is not returned, it will be assumed that your child does not have any medical needs. 

 

Please notify the academy office immediately if your child’s medical circumstances change throughout the year. 

 

Best wishes  

 

 

Laura Payton  

Vice Principal/ SENCO   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Medical Information Form 2025/26 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My child has a medical need         (If ticked please complete the form below)   

My child does not have a medical need  

Medical Need  Tick if 

applicable 

Additional information 

Asthma   Date of last asthma review:  

 

Inhaler in school? YES/NO (delete as appropriate) 

Allergy (requiring Epi-Pen)  Allergic to:  

 

Signs of an allergic reaction: 

 

 

Epi Pen- in school? YES/NO (delete as appropriate) 

Epi-Pen Plan from GP? YES/NO (delete as appropriate) 

Allergy (requiring medication)  Allergic to :  

 

Signs of an allergic reaction: 

 

Medication required:  

 

Allergy (no medication required) 

 

 Allergic to:  

 

Signs of an allergic reaction:  

 

Eczema  

 

 Medication required? YES/NO (delete as appropriate) 

Other medical need: 

 

 Please provide more information including any medication that is 

required:  

 

 

Name of Child  

Year:   

Class  



 

 

 


